
 
Announcement: eRA will be upgrading its data infrastructure over the Memorial Day weekend. As 
a result, eRA Commons and ASSIST will be down for approximately 8 hours starting at 9:00AM on 
Saturday, May 23rd. eRA Commons and ASSIST will be unavailable during this time so if you have any 
NIH proposal deadlines on or around May 23rd, please have the proposal(s) submitted to the 
Department of Contracts and Grants sufficiently prior to the system down time.  

If you have any further questions, please contact your DCG Officer. 
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